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SUBJECT:	 GWF TRACY EXPANSION PROJECT (08-AFC-7C)
 
AUTHORIZATION TO BEGIN CONSTRUCTION
 

Dear Mr. Kehoe: 

The Energy Commission staff has completed its review of the preconstruction 
submittals for the GWF Tracy Combined Cycle Power Plant Project and has determined 
that the project complies with all conditions of certification that are required to be 
satisfied prior to the start of construction for the expansion of the power plant and 
related facilities. 

In addition, required plan approvals and/or permits from Bureau Veritas, the Chief 
Building Official (CBO), have been secured. 

Unrestricted construction may commence as of Monday, January 10, 2011. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 654-4842 or e-mail me at 
CMDavis@energy.state.ca.us. 

Chris Davis 
Compliance Project Manager 

cc:	 Energy Commission Docket Unit 
Kevin W Bell, Senior Staff Counsel, Energy Commission 
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